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We meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  

However, as this sometimes changes, please see below for details on the program for coming 

Club meetings and activities. 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 
August 27th Bookshop Mary Preston & Geoff Gallagher 

August 31st Club dinner meeting 

Guest speaker- Hassan Sabri 

Bar- Geoff Adcock 

Clean-Up: Rita O’Brien & Lindsay Walkington 

September 3rd Bookshop Charlie Cunneen & John Pearce 

September 7th NO   Club dinner meeting 

 

 

 

 Happy Birthday, enjoy your day!   

  John Jones      26th Aug 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

A big shout out of thanks to PP Alison  

 
All members greatly appreciated the workshop of My Rotary 
and Club Runner presented by PP Alison. While we are all at 
different levels even those of us who use these programs 
regularly can always benefit from a refresher.  
 
Thanks, Alison, for your support.  Well done.  
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Urgent reminder for all Members 
 

A box for collection of items is located at our 

club rooms and will be there until the end of 

this month. Please drop your items off any 

Wednesday evening 6-8pm or hand them to a 

club member who will place them in the box for 

you 

 

Latest news from the Rochester Club as reported in their 

bulletin 3. 

‘Planning is well underway for the Club’s next trip to Coraki and Woodburn. We 

plan to leave Rochester on Friday 23rd September to deliver the donations to 

Coraki and Woodburn on Monday 26th. A more ‘leisurely ‘trip this time with new 

travellers. 

 
 

Rochester Rotary Club   

‘Pay It Forward’ Project  

Collecting for flooded areas in the ‘Woodburn & Coraki” 

 

Suggested items needed are: 

Toiletries for men and women -deodorant and shaving cream 

shampoo and conditioner 

nappies/napisan 

toilet rolls /paper towels/cling wrap/foil 

bin bags/steel wool/toilet cleaner/sponges/extension cords/scrubbing 

brushes/vinegar/pots and pans/cutlery/plates/cups/saucers/mixing bowls 

dishwashing liquid/sponges/sugar soap/clothes pegs/camping clothes lines 

head torches/torches 

Pillows/blankets/doonas etc/sleeping bags/sheets/ pillow cases 

First aid items such as mozzie coils/insect sprays/bite spray/band 

aids/bandages/Panadol etc 

Other: car wash/scrubbing brushes/sand paper/brushes 



President Geoff’s report – 24/08/22 

 
 
 
Last week we attended the 16th annual awards night for empowering 
Eaglehawk. 
 
I feel it is important to show support for other community groups and it was great to see so many other 
members present. Our very own member Mary Preston along with two others were awarded life 
membership in Empowering Eaglehawk. Congratulations Mary, it is well deserved. The Y-Men’s club were 
awarded the community group award. Congratulations to them. 
 
Last night we had another great turn up with 4 apologies. Alison led the night instructing us on the benefits 
and practical use of My Rotary and Club Runner. Many thanks to Alison. It was greatly appreciated by most 
of us and challenged some others, (Mick said he would get Mandy to use his.) 
 
We have a great deal of work coming up so as always please help out when you can. 
We are cooking sausages for the skateboard competition on Saturday 3rd September, 
Run for Dad on 4th September, a breakfast on 5th September and RUOK on 8th September.  
 
I will be away next week and Eric Smith will take over for me. Thanks to Eric. 
 
Stay safe 
 
 

Geoff Gallagher  
 
 

 

 



 

 

Coming Events – to mark in your calendar 

 

Aug 28th – Ford Mustang Rally – we have had no further contact so will not be involved. 

Aug 31st – Dinner meeting – Hassan, a dentist from Iraq who is completing Australian certification – an amazing 

personal story. 

Sep 3rd – Blue Light event at McKern Skate Park – sausage sizzle from 11: - 1:30. Volunteers required. 

Sep 4th – Run For dads at Bendigo Racecourse – marshals needed, so volunteers required. 

Sep 5th – Breakfast at the Long gully community Garden (6:30 – 9:00) 

Sep 7th – No dinner meeting 

Sep 8th – Interclub visit to Rotary Club of Rochester – extra items for them to take north to flood effected areas 

appreciated. (It was pleasing to see that one of our former NYSF students has donated, via Lynne Cooper, a 

collection of goods to take north – a young person who has received support giving back in turn - very gratifying) 

 

 

 

 Christmas Trailer Raffle 

Those attending this week could not help but be impressed with the impressive collection of items 

for the Christmas Trailer Raffle. It is fast approaching with sales commencing on Sep 19 at Market 

Place. We will be asking members and families/ friends to assist where possible. We will alternate weekly with 

Bendigo South to manage the raffle with the draw being held on Mon Dec 19 at the Mechanics. Each club will be 

responsible for tickets sales on Friday after 5:00 and on Sundays during their weeks. If you know of any organisations 

that may like to sell tickets on a 50/50 basis, then let Sec. John know. 

 

**** Please note that, at the subsequent Board meeting, it was resolved to postpone the Garden Expo until 2023. 

The current program and commitments and time frame were deemed to make it untenable to conduct it this year. 

 

 

 

https://freepngimg.com/png/26537-christmas-wreath
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The Science & Engineering Challenge 

 

The regional program was held in 

Bendigo last Monday with seven 

local Secondary Colleges sending 

teams of up to eight students to 

compete in a range of Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Maths 

related tasks. 

 

There are some very clever 

students in our schools who 

displayed some amazing 

problem solving skills.  

 

Congratulations to the Students from Bendigo South-

East SC who were the overall winners. They will now 

compete at the National Final to be held in Bendigo on 

21st October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to our club members, Mary and Laurie Preston and DGE Ron Payne who joined with Rotarians from 

other clubs in acting as activity supervisors on the day. This was a wonderful experience. 



Zone 8 Better Together Conference in Canberra from October 28-30. 

 

 Early bird tickets are now available for all Rotaractors and Rotarians in 

Australia, New Zealand and across the Pacific to attend the Zone 8 Better 

Together Conference in Canberra from October 28-30. 

 

The conference will be held at the National Convention Centre Canberra 

and the Saturday night dinner at Old Parliament House. 

 

The conference is set to be the first in-person zone event since the 

COVID-19 pandemic and is shaping up to be a celebration of all the best 

our Rotary family has to offer. This includes a range of excellent speakers 

and sessions across the weekend. 

  

For further information, see https://msgfocus.rotary.org/q/12FwEdqWDM6Zbu4nM2ViTAjy/wv 
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What’s that I hear, oh, you want to know who won the club footy tipping? – here you go ☺ 

BUT……   WHO CARES     WE DO!!!!!!     CONGRATULATIONS ALISON  

GO THE MIGHTY DEMONS    

 

 

 


